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It’s very evident the states cannot rely on federal funds and firefighting help due to 

the dismantling of the federal government by Donald J. Trump and his oligarch 

cronies. For these reasons, we need to start making investments in wildfire prep on 

our own and increase state funding sources. 

 

Bottledrop is great, but it’s also become a homeless, druggy hangout place, and lots 

of homeless people waste taxpayer dollars emptying water bottles to get the refund 

for drugs. BottleDrop which depends on recycling revenue has asked me to oppose 

this but I support it. 


